
 

To:  Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office and other international organizations in 
Geneva 

 

Our ref.: 06147/2024/CSG/ROE 

 

The Secretariat of the World Meteorological Organization (WMO) presents its 
compliments to Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office and other International 
Organizations in Geneva and has the honour to invite the Permanent Missions to the United 
Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva to attend to the launch of the 
European State of the Climate 2023 (ESOTC 2023) report on 22nd April at 12:30-13:30 at the 
WMO Headquarters and online. Registration to the event is kindly requested via this link.  

This year, Copernicus Climate Change Service (C3S) and WMO will release a joint 
report, which provides descriptions and analysis of climate conditions and variations across the 
Earth system, key events and their impacts in Europe last year, and a discussion of climate 
policy and action with a focus on human health. 

The launch event will be opened by Prof. Celeste Saulo, Secretary-General of WMO, 
Dr Florence Rabier, Director General, European Centre for Medium-Range Weather Forecasts 
(ECMWF) and Dr Elena Mateescu, President of WMO Regional Association VI, Director General, 
National Meteorological Administration, Romania. The launch will be followed by a presentation 
of key findings of the report by experts from C3S and WMO.  

The Secretariat of the World Meteorological Organization avails itself of this 
opportunity to renew to Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office and other 
International Organizations in Geneva, the assurances of its highest consideration. 
 

15 April 2024 

https://wmo-int.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0udOugqTwoGN07O9pzu55nXfgG6V376zIW#/registration

